
Having seen videos of Representative Nearman's actions prior to, and on 12/21/2020, it appears obvious that enabling protesters to 
breach the Capital Building was planned and encouraged.  It is my fervent desire that Representative Nearman be removed from 
office and held accountable for his actions.


